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Dear Banco Sabadell Shareholder,

I am writing to inform you that on 1 October you will receive a cash dividend of 8 euro
cents per share. All holders of Sabadell shares purchased up until 26 September
(inclusive) will be entitled to receive the payment.

This interim dividend on account of 2024 financial results is part of the shareholder
remuneration policy, which consists of distributing between 40% and 60% of the bank's
annual profit and distributing all capital in excess of the target (currently 13% of CET1) to
shareholders.

As in previous years, once the financial year is closed, the Board of Directors will present
to the Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders the proposal for the final dividend on
account of financial year 2024, as well as the proposal for the distribution of the excess
capital, which on this occasion will combine this year's surplus plus the amount of the
buyback programme that was suspended after BBVA's hostile takeover bid was launched.
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The bank has estimated that a total of 53 euro cents per share will be allocated to
shareholder remuneration in 2024 and 2025. Therefore, once the next dividend is
received on 1 October, there will still be 45 euro cents per share pending, equivalent to
85% of the amount foreseen for the two years.

Yours sincerely,

Josep Oliu
Chairman

20 September 2024
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